
Action Item
(Formal Adoption of Grievance Procedures)

 

The Ionia County Intermediate School District is committed to fostering a safe, respectful, 
and equitable learning and working environment for all students, staff, and members of 
the school community. It has been recommended that the district’s Title IX Grievance 
Procedures, which went into effect as Administrative Guidelines in 2020 and have been 
revised since as needed to maintain compliance with applicable state and federal laws, 
including the Michigan Revised School Code and its implementing regulations; be 
formally approved by the Board of Education.  

Recommendation

It is the recommendation of the ISD Administration for the Board to approve formal 
adoption of the Grievance Procedures as described in the Administrative Guidelines 
provided by Clark Hill.


